
 

 

 

1 October 2014 

 

 

Dear Dr. Arthur B. Weglein, 

 

Thank you for your recent submission to the SEG/KOC Workshop: Seismic multiples—Are they signal or 

noise? We are pleased to confirm that your abstract has been selected as a Keynote Speaker (Pre-

recorded video) talk under the theme ‘Road Ahead’ on Wednesday, 3rd December‘14. The selected 

session will be chaired by Clement Kostov from Schlumberger.  

 
As a Keynote Speaker, you will have 25 minutes to give your presentation. You will want to share the link of 

the Pre-recorded video for your presentation 2 weeks prior to the event for checking the IT configuration. At 

the end of the session, we will remove all presentations from the computer. 

If you need further information regarding the workshop, please contact Ozlem Kocak at the SEG Middle 

East office at okocak@seg.org. 

 

 

Kind regards, 
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